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July 6, 2018 
 
 
Dear Professor Peng, 
 
On behalf of Cornell University, I am very pleased to invite you and your colleagues listed below for a two-day 
visit during the period of September 16 to September 20, 2018. 
 
The purpose of the visit is to meet with various colleagues from College of Agriculture and Life Sciences, 
promote and strengthen collaboration in joint education programs, joint research projects, exchanges of faculties 
and students, etc in the field of plant protection, food science, horticulture, agronomy. 
 
The information as described below is for the purpose of your visa applications: 
 
Name  Gender DOB(y-m-d) Position 
PENG Youliang Male 1961-10-29 Dean, College of Plant Protection 
HU Xiaosong Male 1961-02-02 Dean, College of Food Science &Nutritional Engineering 
HAN Zhenhai Male 1965-04-11 Dean, College of Horticulture 
JIN Weiwei  Male 1971-08-07 Dean, College of Agronomy & Biotechnology 
 
All the costs for this visit will be borne by China Agricultural University. 
 
We are looking forward to your visit and to building the bonds between the China Agricultural University and 
Cornell University. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Professor Max J. Pfeffer 
Executive Dean  

 


